

## CATSHILL FIRST SCHOOL AND NURSERY



Gibb Lane, Catshill, Bromsgrove, Worcestershire. B61 0JP Telephone: 01527 872913

Email: office@catshillfirst.worcs.sch.uk

Mrs Georgia Plant – Head of School

Mr Paul Essenhigh – Executive Headteacher

Date of issue Monday 11th March 2019

Dear Parents/Carers

Thank you

We would like to invite you to join your child for **Bakery Afternoon** when we learn about the Great Fire of London. Please come at 2:00 pm and we will put on our chef hats and follow a recipe to make salt dough shaped into loaves like at the baker in Pudding Lane.

**1M** will have Bakery Afternoon on Tuesday 2<sup>nd</sup> April at 2:00 pm.

Please come to the glass corridor near the school office where a member of staff will sign you in. The children will meet you in the school hall and have your hat ready for you!

Mrs Mercer and Mrs Wiley	
Childs Name;	Class:
Number of adults attending the Bakery Day	Workshop on Tuesday 2 <sup>nd</sup> April at 2:00 pm





